Atlantic / Maritimes

11 Thornhill Drive

Suite 239

Dartmouth, Nova Scotia
B3B 1R9

TelfTél : 802-481-0077
Fax/Téléc : 902-481-0079

Central / Centre

2580 Drew Road
Suite 203
Mississauga, Ontario
LAT 3M5

Tel/Tél : 905-671-3192
Toll Free/Sans frais :
1-877-426-2948
Fax/Téléc : 905-671-2114
Toll Free/Sans frais :
1-866-298-0369

Eastern / est

3900, boul. Cote-Vertu,
Bureau 202
Saint-Laurent, Québec
H4R 1v4

Tel/Tél : 514-336-3031
Toll FreefSans frais :
1-888-992-1010
Fax/Téléc : 514-336-3039
Toll Free/Sans frais
1-866-800-0039

West / Quest

7980 River Road
Richmond, B.C.

VBX 1X7

Tel/Tal ; 604-448-0721
Toll Free/Sans frais :
1-877-426-3140
Fax/Téléc : 604-448-0710
Toll Free/Sans frais :
1-888-310-1688

PO Box 152

2000 Airport Road, NE
Calgary, Alberta

T2E 628

TeliTél ; 403-719-8140
Fax/Téléc : 403-719-8143

18 - 339 Berry Street,
Winnipeg, Manitoba

R3J 1N6

Tel/Tél : 204-987-9254
Fax/Téléc : 204-987-9252

TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT 140
DISTRICT DES TRANSPORTS 140

International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers
Association internationale des machinistes et des travailleurs et travailleuses de 1’aérospatiale

MEMO

TO ALL |IAM & AW MEMBERS

SECURIGUARD - YVR - LOCAL LODGE 16

NEGOTS UPDATE #3

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

The Bargaining Committee met with the Securiguard Management team on
Friday, December 13, 2019 to discuss the results of the vote and the plan moving
forward.

Darcy Kernaghan — President & CEO joined the parties as he wanted to hear
directly from both sides as to why the agreement was rejected and what needed
to be addressed in order to get an agreement.

The Bargaining Committee explained the shortfalls of the agreement based on
what the membership told us during our walk arounds leading up to the vote and
at the meetings.

The parties have agreed to take a break over the Christmas period and that we
will be looking at getting back together in January.

Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free fo contact myself or
any member of the negotiating committee.

The Committee would like to wish everybody a Happy and Safe Holidays.

In solidarity,

Todd Haverstock, General Chairperson
Transportation District 140, IAM & AW

MEMO ISSUED December 16, 2019




